
<

July 9, 1938

Doctor louis A. Doublas 
McGill University 
Montreal, P. Q., Can; la

Dear Doctor Douglas :

Governor Phillips related to me the content of your 
letter in answer to the one he so kindly wrote in my 
behaif . Doctor ftyman, Dean of Phoenix Junior Colle ;e 
also gave me the content of the letter from 
registrar to Doctor Bastburn.

your

I.have considered your advice at length and have de­
cided to do as you suggest. I will begin classes at 
the University of California at Berkeley, August IS. 
Aj. ter completion of my two remaining years y u m; y 
again expect to hear from me.

Thank you very rindly for your interest and attention.

Yours very truly,

^0 _

Paul B. Ja rett 
1628 . Monroe Street
Phoenix, Arizona


